

## 11 Princes Court | Silver Street | Ramsbottom | Bury | BLO 9BJ

22/5/2018

RECEIVED 25 MAY 2018

Chad Northcott
Chairman, ELMC Grant Making Committee
Hewlett Court
Newcombe Road
Holcombe Brook
Ramsbottom
BL0 9XJ

Dear Mr Northcott

Thank you for the cheque for £1307.72 that was presented to Speakeasy today by Jessie and Steve. This generous amount will be used to purchase and upgrade our current computers that our members use which contains Aphasia friendly software to help support them.

Photographs were taken and we will forward a copy as soon as possible.

Thank you for your support it is greatly appreciated by all at Speakeasy.

Yours sincerely

2 Bevon

Denise Bevon Office Manager